
Code Enforcement Report
December 2015

Hope everyone is enjoying the Holidays. The Village was very busy over the Christmas
Holiday, but very quiet, No problems were reported to me. I hope the dame is true for
New Year’s Eve. I hope this New Tear will continue the increase in volunteer compliance
with the City’s Ordinances. Happy New Year to all.

- Accompanied CLPUD on the lighting / energy audit of the Yachats Commons.

- Checked and filled all dog bag dispensers.

- Attended City Council work session.

- Attended Finance Committee meeting.

- Call from resident — some roofing problems on a neighboring property. Called the rental
agent and she had someone come out and repair it.

- Attended City Council meeting.

- Resident called regarding a broken window on property on Marine Drive. I checked it
out and researched the property owner. The owners appreciated the call and would be
down in a couple of days to repair the window.

- The window had plywood on it.

- Completed vacation rental inspection on Ocean View Driive.

- became a Grandpappa on New Year’s Day.

Respectfully Submitted,

Donald W. Niskanen, CEP
Code Enforcement Officer
City of Yachats


